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Monday, February 22, 2021

Over the next two weeks, the contractor will continue installing the water main along the north 
side of 44th Avenue East between Morgan Johnson Road and 62nd Street East. Upon completion 
of the water main installation, the contractor will prepare for roadway construction in the coming 
months.

A significant amount of curb and sidewalk installation and roadway paving along the new Caruso 
Road alignment has also been completed.

Water main installation along 
44th Avenue East

A paved section of the new 
Caruso Road alignment
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Please visit the project website at www.44thaveeast.com for additional information
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